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Dear Parents: 

 

As per N.J.A.C. 6A:16-7.1 school districts are required to notify parents of bylaws regarding 

Code of Student Conduct.  Below are a list of policies relating to this compliance.  Parents may 

also view attendance/disciplinary policies in the student handbook for Grades 7-12. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

 

 

 

 

 

Michael J. Romagnino 

Superintendent of Schools 
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